
 

 

Calendar  
 

Subject to change with ongoing COVID restrictions 

 

DECEMBER 
 

Friday 16  Last Day of Term 4 
 

Monday 19 School Development Day  
  School Staff only 
 

Tuesday 20 School Development Day  
  School Staff only 
 

JANUARY 2023 
 

Friday 27  Staff Development Day 
 

Monday 30 Staff Development Day 
 

Tuesday 31 All students return to school K-6 
  Kindergarten to Year 6  
 

FEBRUARY 2023 
 

Tuesday 7  Primary Swimming Carnival 
 

Friday 24  Zone Swimming 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 Week 10         15 December 2022 

 

KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION ASSEMBLY 

2022 

 

SCHOOL CAPTAINS 2023 

Female Nominees Bellah Brandt  

 Indiarna Eddy 

 Fayth McKenzie 

Captain Jordan Cubis 

Vice Captain Taylah Townsend 

 

Male Nominees Kade Allen 

 Ethan Lancsar 

 Lachlan Rickard 

 Alex Wall 

Captain Latrelle Morgan 

Vice Captain Jacob Chapman 
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Leonie Byrne,  Principal 

Reports 
Student reports were sent home on Wednesday. If you did not receive your child’s  
report, please phone the office so a message can be sent to your child’s teacher. 
 

Kindergarten and Year 6 Graduation 
Last week we celebrated two milestones in our students’ education. The kindergarten 
children donned the cap and gown and received a graduation certificate and book 
whilst the Year 6 were presented with a Graduation Certificate. 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
Thursday evening the Year 6 attended their farewell. Ms Cook did a tremendous job 
coordinating the music, catering, tables and setting up of a photobooth so the night was 
an event to remember. 

Staff Farewells 
 

As the end of year approaches, we say farewell to some staff members who are moving on due to a variety of  
reasons. These staff members, whether they are teachers or Student learning Support Officers (SLSO) have  
contributed to the positive culture of the school and our students’ lives. On behalf of all the staff I wish them well in 
their respective futures. 
 
     Mr. McDonald 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Holidays 
The last day of term is Friday 16 December 2022. All children will come to school on Tuesday 31 January 2023. 
(Including 2023 Kindergarten) 
 
On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish everyone a relaxing holiday break 

Miss Lambert 

Mrs. Hadden Miss.Collison 

Ms. Hollis 

Mrs. Christakos 

Mrs. Libby Smith Mr. Ward 

Mrs. Tremaine 



 

Newsletter Page 15 

 

Year 6 Graduation Day  

2022 

 

Graduation Day  



 

GRADUATION DINNER 

Newsletter Page 15 



 

 

Term 4  
 

Skylah Burgess - 2D-16 
Always doing her best in learning tasks. 
 

Miah Nicholls - 1B-24 
Amazing home project on sea  
creatures 
 

Holly Richmond -  1B-24 
Amazing home project on sea  
creatures 
 

Emily Adeeb - 1B-24 
Amazing home project on sea  
creatures 
 

Principal’s  
Ribbons 
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Term 4 Assembly Awards 
Student of the Week  

 
 
 
 
 

K-2 
 

Harmony Dyke - KH-18 
Izach McKinnon - KT-20 
Ara Argue - 1L-21  
Deegan Gibson - 1R-22  
Lilah McKenzie - 1W-23  
Nevaeh Brown - 1B-24 
Letyren Kennedy - 2N-15 
Jydan Swan - 2D-16 
Elias Lanos - 2S-17  

Term 4 - Assembly  
Merit Awards 

 
 
 
 

K-2 
 

Rylee O’Connor - KH-18  
Layla Raymond - KO-19 
Lincoln Hayes - KT-20 
Cooper Mead - 1L-21  
Kayne Bladen - 1R-22 
Aiya McCahon - 1W-23  
Arnah-May Peach - 1B-24  
Jordan Budden - 2N-15 
Jordy Leskiewic - 2D-16 
Noah Munro-Adams - 2S-17  

 

Aboriginal 
Education Officer 

Certificate3-6 
 

 
 

 

Ariah Johns - KT-20 
For beautifully representing the  
Acknowledgement of country at the 
Kindergarten Graduation 
 

Sienna Walker - KT-20 
For beautifully representing the  
Acknowledgement of country at the  
Kindergarten Graduation 
 

Jakyian Croaker-Winters - KH-18 
For always really trying hard to learn the 
Acknowledgement 
 

David Campbell-Kirk - KT-20 
For trying really hard in Learning 
Gamilaraay Language. 
 
 
 

 



 

Congratulations to the PBL "I've been caught making 
good choices" winners all received $5.00 canteen  
coupons at Monday’s assembly. 
 

PBL Term 4 
 

K-2 
Henrick Duggal - KO-19 
Connor Rippen - 2S-17 
Tulierah Livermore - 1R-22 
 

3-6 
Sieshia Mood - 6N-08 
Cailin Balgoa - 3P-10  
Naomi Skyes - 3P-10 
 

Support Unit 
Jaylan Leslie - 29W 
 

 
 

PBL 
We have a growth mindset 

Week 2 2023 
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Uniform Shop through Flexischools  
 

If you are placing an order through Flexischools you 
will need to place the order by 5:00pm the day  
before. 
 

You will need to open your App  

• Choose ''shop'' 

• Click green order button 

• Choose your delivery date  

• Click through the categories to find what you 
need 

• Confirm your order 

• Choose your payment type  
Your order with your invoice will be sent to your child's 
classroom to take home. 
 

Please phone 6765 8426 with any queries. Please 
leave a message at the office and I will get in contact 
with you as soon as I can. 
 

If you require an exchange of sizes please keep all tags 
on the items if you wish to exchange.  
 

Please note :-That cash is being accepted at the 
Canteen. 
 

Thank you         Michelle Weber  
  Canteen Manager  

tspspandc@gmail.com 

Update on Uniform Shop Hours 
 

Uniform Shop will be open between  
8:40am - 9:10am each day 
 

12:30pm - 1:30pm each day 
 

By appointment only 2:30pm - 3:30pm.  
If you wish to make an afternoon appointment send a 
post to the P & C Facebook page or contact the  
office and leave your details. We will contact you  
within 3 days to arrange an appointment. 
 

Eftpos and cash will be accepted. 
 

Parents/Carers can come to the canteen between the 
above times as we are unable to sell uniform shop 
stock in the mornings, due to no volunteers at this 
stage.  
 

Parents/Carers can phone the school and be put 
through to order and the stock will be sent to the child 
in the lunch baskets.  
 

Flexi Schools is still the most preferred option as it is 
easy for all. Any orders placed before 5:00pm should 
be sent to the student the next school day, however, 
sometimes there can be delays but all stock should be 
provided within 3 days of order. 
 

If a student is away when order gets sent to their 
classroom, the class teacher will hold it for them for 
the next time they are in. 
 

P & C  

Canteen News 
 

Orders after the 9:10am morning bell will only be able to be 
sandwiches.  
 

We are now able to have volunteers back, however some 
days will still only have one staff member on site, so we 
appreciate your patience and understanding.  
 

We encourage all to utilize the Flexi School App, it is very 
easy to use and convenient.  
 

If you need to cancel a Flexi-School order, please do so 
before 9:00am, go into your order and press cancel, you will 
be refunded through Flexi themselves back into your  
account, we are not able to cancel the order ourselves as 
this is your individual account. 
 

Please be aware that once an order is cooked, we are not 
able to refund if the child is not at school or leaves early, so 
we need to know as soon as possible, if your child has a 
sibling, we will offer it to them so it does not go to waste if 
they wish to have it.  
 

We can hold some food over for the next day once the  
student is back at school and we will work with you as much 
as we can, however we cannot do this for anything hot as 
this would violate health and safety regulations.  
 

We would like to thankyou all for your patience and  
understanding over the last couple of years with all the 
COVID issues, we appreciate your continued support of our 
canteen.  
 

P & C 

 

Parent and Citizens 
 

Our P&C meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each 
month. 
 

There will be no more P&C meetings until 2023.  
 

A gold coin donation is all that is required to become a  
member. It is a great way to meet new people and become 
involved at your child's school. 
 

The P&C do an amazing job supporting our school, it would be 
wonderful to see more parents/carers or grandparents being  
actively involved so activities like our Mothers’ and Fathers’ 
Day stalls, pie drives, cookie dough fundraising, clothing pool 
and canteen are not lost to our school.    We would love to see 
you at our next meeting. 

 

Dear Tamworth South Community 
 
The P&C would like to thank everyone for their support  in 
fundraising for our school in 2022. 
 
We wish a safe and festive holiday for all our families and we 
look forward to working together in 2023 
 
Your P&C Team 

 

Keep you eyes on this space  

for our  

New Menu coming  

2023! 
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Tamworth Youth Night @ The Youthie 
  
Please see attached flyer for (Police) Youth Program 
planned for Saturday 17

th
 December 2022 from 6pm – 

12am at The Youthie, Quinn Street, West Tamworth. 
  
Fun, Food, Games, Movies, Activities, Music and NSW 
Fire and Rescue display. 
  
Dinner (Pizza) will be provided and all ages welcome. 
  
We will have buses to assist with pick up and drop off – 
If transport is required please email name, address and 
a contact number 
to oxleyyouth@police.nsw.gov.au before  
Friday 16

th
 December 2022. 

  

mailto:oxleyyouth@police.nsw.gov.au

